CITY OF COCONUT CREEK

Police Department
INTER OFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Chief Albert A. Arenal4 Date: November 17, 2021

From: Captain Ryan Marken v
Special Operations Division

Subject: Sale of K-9 Max to Officer Favata

K-9 Max is 10.5 years old and has served the Coconut Creek Police Department with
distinction for the past nine years. During his career, he assisted on numerous arrests
and fortitude incidents. Max was also a favorite guest at the elementary schools and
various youth programs throughout the City.

Considering the physical condition and age of K-9 Max and the fact that he has already
been acclimated to the family and household of his handler, Officer Rocco Favata, |
recommend the City sell K-9 Max to Officer Favata for $10.00 (ten dollars), as is
customary in the law enforcement profession.
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Attachments:
Agreement for Purchase of K-9
Bill of Sale



